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Dear Horizon Member,

Your Board of Trustees invites you to attend Horizon’s Mid-Year Congregational Meeting on
Sunday, January 23, 2022, at 11:30 a.m. after the worship service. We are hoping to hold this
year's meeting as multi-platform (in person and online) and are working on the details. We'll
provide additional information soon.

As we have done in past years, one week before the meeting, on Sunday, January 16 at
11:30 a.m., some members of the board will be in the sanctuary after the service to answer your
questions prior to the mid-year meeting.

Each Unitarian Universalist congregation is an autonomous, self-governing, democratic,
covenanted body. As such, the Horizon Unitarian Universalist Church (HUUC) congregation is
accountable for anticipating and assuming responsibility for all its major needs, expenditures,
and decisions. As detailed in HUUC’s Bylaws, the Board of Trustees represents the
congregation for many of those decisions, but certain key decisions are reserved for the
congregation. Twice a year we hold Congregational Meetings to fulfill these duties, share
information, and to make necessary decisions that affect Horizon as a whole.

At our Mid-Year Meeting on January 23", you will hear from:

» Rev. Meredith Barber and our Circle Coordinators — discussing the health of our
ministries and plans for the remainder of FY 2021-2022

The Committee on Shared Ministry — providing an update on the covenant process

The Leadership Development and Nominating Committee — talking about the new
leadership training program and nominating process

The Endowment Committee — sharing the status of the Endowment Fund

The Board — providing a report on current goals and plans for the rest of this fiscal year,
as well as information about Horizon’s financial health, and the timeline and procedures
for our upcoming settled minister search
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We look forward to everyone’s participation in this important Congregational Meeting, so please
make plans to join us! Feel free to email me at president@horizonuu.org with questions or
comments.

Thank you in advance for your support and attendance,
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Carolyn Moore
President, Horizon Board of Trustees


mailto:president@horizonuu.org

